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Newsletter #11 

Thursday 15th April 2021 

Week 11 Term 1 

Principal’s Message 

 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

Here we are at the end of Term 1. It has gone quickly with some good highlights like our cultural evening, 

our Easter liturgies and the Footsteps disco. Thank you for your support over the term, particularly your 

help with the swimming, we really appreciated it. 

Next term the children will be wearing their winter uniforms as follows:  

Winter Uniform 

Girls        Boys 

Tunic       Grey shorts 

Royal blue long sleeved polo shirt  Royal blue long sleeved polo shirt 

Royal blue zip tunic sweatshirt  Royal blue zip tunic sweatshirt 

Grey socks with royal blue stripes  Grey socks with royal blue stripes 

Black, flat, plain shoes    Black, flat, plain shoes 

Black bike shorts     School Beanies are an optional extra. 

Please make sure your children have adequate wet weather gear.  

God Bless, Jane Rutherford    

MOTHERS DAY ASSEMBLY—is on Friday 7th May (first Friday of 
Term 2). You are all invited to attend. 
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Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius 

This Weeks’ Birthdays 

Are just about here again!!!!  

Click on the following link to see what holiday 
programmes are available  

https://www.stpius.school.nz/1/file_sets/20-
school-holiday-programmes 

 Or you can go to our website—
www.stpius.school.nz and click on School 

Holiday Programmes.  

Holiday Birthdays April & May 

Eben, Lilly, Stanley, Jeslin, Siona,  

 

First week back 

Rocket, Rheeze, Luku, Jade 

ALL Library Books 

need to be returned    

TERM 

school jackets, hats, drink bottles, sandals, 
ukelele, umbrella, Small Warrior jacket, 
bangles. Please come and identify and collect by 
the end of this term! (tomorrow!) Uniforms  not 
claimed will go into our second hand resources 
and other items will be taken to a local charity 
shop. 

 

Registrations are still open to 
play soccer with Glenview 

United AFC.  Girls 
and boys from the 
age of 4 to 13 can 
participate no 
matter the level of 

fitness or skills; everybody is 
welcome.  The season runs 
through Term 2 and the early 
part of Term 3.  For further 
information contact the club 
at glenviewsoccernz@gmail.
com or follow the Glenview 
United AFC Facebook page.  

Touch Sports Report 

Last Friday we sent two touch 

rugby teams to the CIS touch 

rugby tournament.  Both teams 

had a fun day and played well. 

Both teams played three games 

in pool play, with SPX 1 winning 

2 and SPX 2 improving with 

each game. Both teams made a 

semi final with SPX 1 narrowly 

losing to a disputed try in Pool 

B. Thanks to Miss Te Ao and 

Mrs Abraham for helping to 

transport the children to and 

from the grounds. Also thanks 

to Mrs Abraham for looking af-

ter SPX 1 on the day.  
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